
 

 

 

Wednesday 16th November 

2016 

Come to school with your favourite teddy 

bear and wear spots. 

 

We will also be holding a Cake sale on this 

day to raise funds. 

We would be grateful for any donations of 

cakes, buns, biscuits etc.  

Please leave them at reception. 

Thank you for your support  


